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May 9, 1969

General Kenneth A. Houseman
Post Office Department
Washington D. C.

Dear General Houseman:

The enclosed letter from Dr. Hector P. Garcia
is, of course, self explanatory. The Doctor
makes, I feel, a quite ·valid point. Since the
E. E. 0. coordinators are specifically concerned
with discrimination problems, it would seem
illogical to me not to have one of these positions
assigned to the Corpus Christi and/or South Texas
region extending to the Rio Grande River.

Your careful consideration of Dr. Garcia'a request
and his recommendation of Mr. Cornelio Gonzales
for such a position would be deeply appreciated
by me.

Sincerely,

Ralph Yarborough, Cha irman
Appropriations Subcommittee
Post Office - Treasury
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